
 

The Bahamas is transitioning to the dry season and decreasing shower frequency and intensity. January would have 

sunny days and some days of showers. There is no concern about drought in the Bahamas through the end of December.   

 

Rainfall amounts in The Bahamas for November-December-January period are expected to be usual or less. 

This period marks the peak of the 2024-2025 Caribbean Dry Season and the transition out of the Cool Season in March and into the 2025 

Heat Season in April. An unseasonably warm Tropical North Atlantic and, possibly, weak La Niña conditions are forecast. More comfortable 

temperatures, though likely higher and with more humidity than usual are forecast for this Cool Season, with a likely accelerated transition 

into the 2025 Heat Season. An intense dry season peak is forecast for The Bahamas.  

DISCLAIMER 
The information contained herein is provided with the understanding that The Bahamas Department of Meteorology makes no warranties, 

either expressed or implied, concerning the accuracy, completeness, reliability, or suitability of the Bulletin. 

The temperatures as well as air humidity will likely be considerably higher than usual in most areas. The episodes of heat stress are 

expected to steadily decrease through November now that the recording-breaking 2024 Heat Season is finally to an end. The heat stress 

should no longer be a significant hazard after November. 
 


